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Dear I step-up team  

I want to thank you for giving me the opportunity zeal and courage to 

continue my studies. 

 Since my last promotional exams to the Final year, I have been very 

busy with my studies despite the challenges of the pandemic and 

difficult times around the world no exams have been conducted yet 

since my last promotional examinations for which results I have already 

submitted the result to the team.  But I am currently in Freetown as I 

have been posted at the Princess Christian Maternity Hospital (PCMH) 

for a period of three months for a curse in Obstetrics and Gynecology   

to acquire more clinical skills in my field of study. After which we will be 

returning back to campus for further lectures for few months and 

prepare for the school final examination and State board examination 

latter in November 2022.  Furthermore, am so glad and grateful to my 

various donors for paying my fees  I want to say thank you for your 

assistance in my education may God continue to provide for everyone. 

  Thanks as this is the update I have for now.  

Your Student  

Abdul Ibrahim Kamara 


